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Remington Military Products Division Announces the award of a US 
Army Contract 

Madison, NC - Remington Military Products Division is proud to announce the recent 
contract award from the US Army for product improvement of the Model M24 Sniper 
Wea pons System 

This contract award marks a collaborative effort by the US Army and Remington Military 
Division to provide a enhanced capability to unit snipers by the application of a sound 
suppressor. As a part of the newly announced M24A2 program; OPS Tnc. 3rd Model M24 
sound suppressors are offered for retrofit to existing Army owned I\124 Sniper Weapons 
Systems. 

The application of suppressors to existing weapons systems provides genuinely unique 
capabilities to US Army combat forces in terms of sniper location denial and noise 
abatement in urban environments. These capabilities allow US Army marksman to operate 
in a greater range of environments and locations in addition to denying the identification 
of their unique mission and role though sound signature 

Remington Military Products Division welcomes the continued relationship with our 
nation's military and is continuing to strive to develop and provide the tools needed by our 
combat forces. 
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